
 

21 January, 2014 
    
RE: PRIMARY DRAGON DANCERS AND DRUMMERS 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your child _______________________ in Class _________ has been selected to take part in the 
Chinese New Year celebrations next week at school. Their role will be part of the Dragon 
Dancing and Drumming which will open the week’s celebrations.  
 
There will be two performances. 
 
Friday 24 January 2:30pm-2:40pm Secondary School Please meet Ms Zhang and 

Ms Wang in Room 356 at 
2:00pm 

Monday 27 January 8:25am-8:35am Primary School, 
Front Playground 

Please meet Ms Zhang and 
Ms Wang in Room 302 at 
8:00am 

 
    
On Monday 27 January all the performers need to get ready before 8:15am.  Therefore we would 
like to ask you to arrange your own transport for your child to arrive at school at 8:00am. You are 
also invited to the performances on these two days and we look forward to seeing you there 
supporting your child. 
 
If there are any problems with these arrangements, please let us know as soon as possible by 
contacting Maggie Dai at m-dai@bisspuxi.com 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Primary Mandarin TeamPrimary Mandarin TeamPrimary Mandarin TeamPrimary Mandarin Team    
  


